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Friday 26th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you of a slight change to when children will be taught P.E. beginning next week 
(Monday 29th January). Please ensure your child has their P.E. kit on the following days: 
 
Nursery: Tuesday                                                      
Reception: Monday 
Year 1:  P.E. – Monday and Thursday                                                 
Year 2: P.E. – Tuesday and Thursday 
Year 3: P.E. – Tuesday & Swimming (Monday)      
Year 4: Forest school (Tuesday) & Swimming (Monday)                          
Year 5: P.E. - Wednesday and Thursday & Forest School (Tuesday)              
Year 6: P.E. - Monday and Thursday 
 
Thank you all for your continued support.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Mr. Hodgson 
Principal 
 


